
From: City Council
To:
Subject: RE: Vote No on Divisive Israel-Hamas Resolution
Date: Tuesday, April 2, 2024 8:41:00 AM

 
 
Thank you for reaching out to the City of Sebastopol and providing your input and comments on
matters that fall within the jurisdiction of the City of Sebastopol.  This will confirm receipt of your
email, and that it will be forwarded to the City Council and appropriate City Staff and posted to the
city web site.
Please note that email correspondence with the City of Sebastopol, along with any attachments, may be subject to the California Public
Records Act, and therefore may be subject to disclosure unless otherwise exempt.

 
From:  
Sent: Monday, April 1, 2024 7:43 PM
To: City Council <citycouncil@cityofsebastopol.gov>
Cc: David Ballo
Subject: Vote No on Divisive Israel-Hamas Resolution

 
I am a Sonoma County resident deeply concerned about your consideration of a resolution
regarding the Israel-Hamas War. I’m asking you to vote no on this resolution which will not
bring peace abroad, but will continue to exacerbate community tensions and increase hate
targeting the local Jewish community – as we have recently witnessed at local board meetings
and even at a local grocery store.

Furthermore, this resolution is flawed as it does not condemn the Hamas attacks of October 7
or call for the terrorist organization to be removed from power in Gaza. To authentically support
a sustained peace in the region, the resolution must recognize that Hamas is not a partner for
peace as they continue to call for the violent destruction of Israel. This is the position of the
United States, United Kingdom, European Union and other key stakeholders in the region.

It is my hope that you will reject this divisive resolution and instead work to ensure that
Sebastopol remains a welcoming city for residents of all backgrounds.  Thanks for your
attention to this matter.
 
David Ballo




